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11th December 2023 
  

Kent Libraries: Winter Mini Reading Challenge 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Following the success of the Summer Reading Challenge, I wanted to let you know about the Winter 
Mini Reading Challenge that is on offer for our children this winter. It is running from 1st December 
to the 19th February and will be continuing the Ready, Set, Read theme from the summer. Join the 
six characters as they have fun on a winter walk to the library and spark a love of reading even in the 
most reluctant of readers. 
 
Taking part in the Winter Mini Challenge is simple. Children read at least three books of their choice 
between 1 December 2023 and 19 February 2024 and add them to their online profile at the Winter 
Mini Challenge website. Reaching their reading goal will unlock a limited-edition virtual badge and a 
special Winter Mini Challenge certificate to print off and keep. 
 
The wonderful thing is that the Winter Mini Challenge is absolutely free, and children can either read 
their own books or pop onto their closest library and choose from a huge selection of books, all free 
of charge. 
 
If your child does complete the Winter Mini Challenge, we would love to celebrate your certificates 
in a Friday sharing assembly at school.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 

L. Brett 

 

Miss L Brett 
English Leader  
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